
NOTIFICATION 
 
This is for information of all concerned that the One-Week Short Term Course on “Sustainable Practices of 
Waste Paper Recycling Based on Indian Knowledge Systems” that was scheduled to be held during August 
25 – 31, 2025 has been postponed due to some unavoidable circumstances. The STC will be held preferably 
during 2nd week of November, 2025. The exact date and other details will be intimated well in time.   
 
 
 
 
Date: 24/08/2025                 (Dr. Ashis Mitra), 

          Joint Convenor, 
          STC 


